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It is MTA staff’s understanding that AB 2928 (Torlakson & Flores) measure which contains projects in the Governor’s Transportation Initiative, passed the Assembly this evening.  We are waiting to hear the particulars and discussion regarding this bill.  Also, we have just learned, the budget has passed the Assembly.

Should you have any questions regarding this issue, please call Claudette A. Moody at (213) 922-2237.
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